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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express strong opposition to the LNG export proposal. We 
need to stop the continued and increasing burning of fossil fuels if we are 
to have a livable climate.
The transport of more and more fossil fuels to be burned in any market - 
foreign or domestic - is a threat to life as we know it. Methane is a 
powerful greenhouse gas, and increasing its use by export to foreign 
markets is not in the public interest.  We cannot afford to exacerbate 
climate change in this way.

I have only recently learned about the comment period.  I request that 
you grant a motion to intervene in these procedings, so more of the public 
can have an opportunity to express their deep concerns about this very 
important matter.

Best, Susan Lees
A grandmother in Arlington MA
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